
Literature Coordinator’s Report for  

AWSC Meeting (March 30, 2019) 

I hope everyone had a blessed holiday and are surviving the stormy weather 

we have been experiencing lately. Since the beginning of the New Year, I have 

been busy with a number of projects relating to Al-Anon. I was flattered to receive 

a letter from WSO informing me that a review I wrote for a new piece of CAL had 

been included in the January 2019 issue of The Forum. As Literature Coordinator, 

I have participated in a number of forums on AFG Connects discussing matters 

relating to the new materials available to everyone. I have also been participating 

in a series of Zoom meetings that service our Alateen groups in New York North. 

Finally, I published my sixth book on Amazon and Barnes and Noble entitled 

Carrying the Message: Every Picture Tells a Story; a number of the photos have a 

personal connection to my recovery in Al-Anon. 

Have a great winter season, stay warm, and I look forward to seeing 

everyone at the Spring Assembly in Rochester. 

With love and appreciation, 

Mike R. 

 

 


